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A free education conference  
offered especially for the  
African-American community.

Friday, July 22, 2016
South Carolina State University 

Bulldog Lounge (in the K.W. Green Student Center)  
300 College Street, NE Orangeburg, SC  29115 

Check-in: 8:30am - 9:45am  |  Conference: 10:00am – 3:00pm

Growing evidence suggests that African Americans may be at higher risk to develop  
Alzheimer’s and stroke-related dementia due to higher incidence of developing  
vascular disease (including diabetes, high blood pressure and high cholesterol). 

Brought to you by:

RESPITE CARE IS AVAILABLE:  The Alzheimer’s Association will provide respite assistance for an in-home 
care sitter to families with individuals with dementia in order for family members to be able attend the  
conference.  Request can be made during registration.  Request must be made 2 weeks before conference.

Lunch provided.  Registration required by Monday, July 18, 2016. 
Seating is limited.  To register, call 800-272-3900 or visit alz.org/sc.

Come hear from top researchers and professionals from SC State University, the Medical University of South 
Carolina and Roper St. Francis about education, research, and current clinical trials that are taking place. 
You’ll learn about how heart health impacts brain health, healthy aging and more!



Register to attend on July 22, 2016.

___________________________________________	 ______________________________________________
First Name					         	 Last Name

_____________________________________________________________________________________________
Address

___________________________________________    ___________	 ____________________________
City						           	 State		  Zip Code

___________________________________________	 ______________________________________________
Phone Number					     Email Address

If you are a family caregiver for someone with Alzheimer’s disease or related dementia,  
do you need caregiving assistance to attend this activity?

	     No. 	              Yes.  (see instructions below)

If yes, call 800-272-3900 at least 2 weeks in advance of the event to request sitter service.  
An application must be submitted. This service is available at no cost for conference  
attendees though the Alzheimer’s Association South Carolina Chapter.

Registration required by July 18!  
You may also register online at www.alz.org/sc or by calling 800-272-3900.
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Please mail completed registration form to:
Alzheimer’s Association 
Attn: Your Health Orangeburg 
140 Stoneridge Dr, Suite 210
Columbia, SC 29210


